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Aaron Olsen Appointed Commissioner on the San Diego Civil
Service Commission

News

5.15.20


Aaron Olsen, of counsel in Fisher Phillips’ San Diego office, was recently appointed a commissioner

on the San Diego Civil Service Commission. He was appointed by the Mayor and approved by the City

Council to serve in this capacity. In the commissioner role, Aaron will serve for five years and will be

responsible for developing and administering policies governing the classification, recruitment,

selection, promotion, and removal of Classified employees of the City. Civil Service Commission

Rules are formally adopted by the City Council and become law as part of the Municipal Code.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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